
Iowa Electric Light and Pbwer Company
June 17,1980

S80-79

* E 'E"n

Mr. Harold Denton, Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

Dear Mr. Denton: .

Transmitted herewith are page changes to the Duane Arnold Energy
Center Modified Amended Security Plan (MASP). This transmittal
includes a change as requested by Mr. T.A. Ippolito's letter of
April 25,1980 and other changes in accordance with 10CFR50.54(p).
The enclosed material should be witheid from public disclosure

"pursuant to Section 2.790 of the Commission's regulations.

We have determined that this i' vision is administrative in nature
requiring a Class II approval fee per 10CFR170.22. Enclosed is a
check for $1200.00.

Very truly yours,

*

Larry C . Root
Assistant Vice President
Nuclear Generation

LDR/mej
cc: K. Meyer w/o

D. Arnold w/o
L. Liu w/o
S. Tuthill w/
W. Barnum w/o .

D. Mineck w/o
J. Keppler w/
A-53 w/ y
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